
FoodQuestTQ LLC, 4720 Hayward Drive, Frederick, Maryland 21702 Telephone: 240-439-4476 ext. 11 
 

Mr. Stephen Vogt 
Special Agent in Charge 
Baltimore Office 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
2600 Lord Baltimore Drive 
Baltimore, MD 21244 
 

October 2, 2014 
 

REFERENCE:  FoodQuestTQ LLC e-mail of 10-1-2014 
 
Dear Mr. Vogt: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm our e-mail of yesterday to the Baltimore Office of the FBI (copy 
attached).  In our e-mail, we requested that your office please inform us whether the FBI will be initiating 
an investigation of our allegations of felonious criminal conduct by employees of the Food and Drug 
Administration and the Department of Health and Human Services.  A copy of the report we submitted to 
the FBI setting forth these allegations of criminal misconduct is also attached.   
 
Whatever the outcome, we look forward to hearing from you.  Your prompt written response that you have 
declined to investigate the matter will give us the reassurance that we are moving forward in a manner that 
does not interfere with any ongoing law enforcement investigation. Thank-you very much.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John H. Hnatio, Ed.D., Ph.D.  
Chief Science Officer 
 
 
SA Joseph Marinko, FBI 
 
 


